
All WLFD employees, family, and friends are invited 

to come and celebrate the accomplishments of our 

tremendous team, public safety partners, and 

citizens!

Come and join us!

A reception with Hors d’oeuvres immediately follows at The Cornerstone,
located at 24 S. Main St., Oconomowoc, WI. Reception generously donated by 

the Suttner Family Foundation  

• 6:30 pm, Thursday December 12th, 2024

• Oconomowoc Performing Arts Center
• 641 E Forest St, Oconomowoc WI 53066

• Dress: Business Casual




